
Tennis Committee Meeting  

April 27, 2011 

7 pm 

Present: Bob Grimm, Jeff Shue, Kathy Shoshinski, John Lovejoy, Ed O’Connor, Leslie O’Connor, Terry 
Hicks and Chrystal Daulton 

Wind Screens 

- Wind screens are down at Court 2 
- Leslie will pick them up at 10 am on Friday. 

MVATC 

- MVATC has a scanned copy of the signed use agreement.  Tim Bainton will sign it and return it.   
- Spring session has begun. 
- Information on summer session will available earlier and be covered in the NOTR. 
- Information on MVATC has already been covered in the May NOTR. 

 
Tennis Ladder 

- May NOTR has an article requesting participant contact information. 
- Chrystal will collect info and forward when software is found. 
- Jeff will contact Tim Bainton re tennis ladder management software. 

Terry Hicks, Kathy Shoshinski, Jeff Shue, Ed O’Connor, Leslie O’Connor, and John Lovejoy are continuing 
with the 2011-2012 Tennis Committee. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm. 

 
 
 

 


